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Newsletter #1


Welcome to a new school year!  The children seem excited to be at school and I am enjoying my time with them. The first few weeks of school are an important time to establish classroom routines and expectations.  The children have been enjoying making new friends and we are all (including me) learning the names of people in our class.  They have been busy exploring favourite activities and enjoying new experiences.











We saw an amazing magic show about ‘kindness’ & ‘gratitude’ on Thursday. Ask your child about it. 





I will be sending home newsletters every Friday so please watch your child’s backpack for them.





Communication between school and home is very important.  Please feel free to contact me at the school by speaking with me at the end of the day or by phoning me at the school (250-376-8879). I prefer to meet or speak with you in person if there are any concerns or questions but for quick and easy questions you can also reach me by email at: � HYPERLINK "mailto:smacdonald@sd73.bc.ca" �smacdonald@sd73.bc.ca�. 


To help you see what happens in our classroom I have a class blog. You will see photos of your children engaged in various activities that we are doing in the classroom and at school. This allows you an opportunity to see what I have the privilege of seeing every day! In order for me to be able to post photos of your child on the site I need the media consent form that was in the school’s “Forms Package” signed with your permission. I do my best not to post photos of the children with their names attached. When I have all forms returned, I will begin posting. (








  Mrs. Sandra 


        MacDonald





This week we read a few different versions of the story of the Gingerbread Man and we discussed how they were the same and how they were different.  We used our stuffy characters as well as our magnetic pictures to re-tell the story.  At Activity Time a number of children have enjoyed using the listening centre to “read along” with the story and tape.  We went on an unofficial tour of the school, searching for our gingerbread men cookies. They ran out of our classroom while they were cooling!  Those sneaky cookies left us clues all around the school.  We got to meet many different people who work at Westmount while we were on our search.  Ask your child to tell you about it.








If your child doesn’t have his/her blanket, backpack, or inside running shoes at school yet, please send them on Monday.   thanks





Thanks to all the families for sending healthy snacks and lunches.  It’s great to see!  





Have you heard:


   “Three little monkeys swinging in a tree…”?


Ask your child to teach it to you.








